
**DRAFT** 
 

Minutes of the Budget Workshop, October 17, 2017 
 

 
 
Present:  Councilmembers Brown, Ritter and Sackman 
 
Staff:  Attwood, Curtis and Jensen 
 
Christa Levine was also in attendance. 
 
The Police Budget was discussed. Each line item was reviewed. Police Chief Curtis has 
submitted his line item budget that was discussed. The Clerk explained the differences between 
the figures on the Police Chief’s budget and the figures of the preliminary budget. 
 
Superintendent Jensen present his budget to the group and his requests were reviewed then the 
Clerk’s budget requests were reviewed. 
 
The Finance Committee will meet and discuss the proposed budget requests in further detail. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Alice J. Attwood, Clerk-Treasurer 


